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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

April 9 - Easter
April 11-13 - Golf Course Aeration
April 22 - Youth Golf Clinic
April 29 - 2nd Annual FUN RUN
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CAMPGROUND WATER IS ON
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    It's that time of year again, with
plenty going on around the Crescent
Bar community.  Our seasonal
Newsletter is starting back-up. 

    Our irrigation systems are on and we
are watering and starting to mow the
grass in the Parks and Golf Course.

    The Campground water is on to each
campsite.  Our weekends this time of
year are pretty busy, so please give us
a call or book online.  It looks like Mother
Nature wants to throw us curveballs. 
 But, warmer temperatures will be here
soon

We hope to see you soon!
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Hello Golfers,

     April is here and the Recreation season has officially
begun. Summer rates and hours are now in effect. The
irrigation system has been up and running for the past two
weeks and we are continuing to work through our usual Spring
start-up fixes. The Course came out of winter very well, with
minor snow-mold fungus. All sections of the grass are
greening up nicely. We have started mowing as well and are
working back into our weekly mowing schedule as the weather
improves. Please remember to help us take care of the Golf
Course, if you see something, please say something to us. The
Pro Shop is Open 7-days a week, 9-5. We have started to
crack down on the joy-riding happening on the golf course as
the season approaches. One broken sprinkler can do a lot of
damage and flooding. We appreciate all of our Golf Members
and the support you show our Team and this beautiful course. 
     Next week we will be aerating our greens, Tuesday -
Thursday. Please follow any instructions given to you by the
Pro Shop staff and follow any signs posted on the course. 
      Another reminder, as Mother Nature likes to throw us
curveballs, we are still getting below 40 temperatures in the
mornings. So, please stay off the course until air temperatures
have reached 40 degrees and check in with the Pro Shop for
updates. Thank you again so much! We look forward to a
great 2023 Golf Season.

Superintendent's Corner

Warren Lybbert
Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Central Washington Management Group
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Top 10 Leaderboard

LARRY SCHREIFELS
MARK SWAN
MARC BRUNTZ
JAMES WHITCOMB
MONTE SCHMIDT
CRAIG PRICE
JEFF BRUNTZ
RICHARD GRAHAM
ROY HURLBUT
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Rec Season Golf
Rates Apply
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